Office of Superintendent of Schools August 27, 2003
Board Meeting of September 10, 2003 :

Financial Affairs
Eduardo A. Alfaro, Interim Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: ADOPTION OF FIVE-YEAR FACILITIES WORK PROGRAM
REQUIRED BY $.1013.35, FLORIDA STATUTES

COMMITTEE: BUSINESS AND FINANCIAL SERVICES

The Five-Year Facilities Work Program is being jointly prepared by staff from Office of
Budget Management, Facilities Planning, Construction and Land Acquisition, and the
Area Community Center for Educational Support Services (ACCESS). The Five-Year
Facilities Work Program is required by Section 1013.35, Florida Statutes and will be
submitted to the School Board by September 5, 2003.

Copies of the work program will be placed on file in the Office of the Recording
Secretary to the School Board and in the Citizen Information Center.

NOTE: This item is one of three items which are part of the 5:01 p.m. public
budget hearing, which should only be discussed at that time and should
be approved before the Final Adoption of the 2003-04 Budget.





